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Many thanks for your reply,  
 
My response was late as I have been unwell with heart issues, as well as having very poor sight and 
difficulty reading, i needed to wait until a family member was available to assist me. Unfortunately 
my daughter who would normally help was away and unable to help but we thought we should 
respond anyway.  
My apologies for the delay, had I been able to object earlier I most certainly would have.   
Kindest Regards  
 
Linda Whyte  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


